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Secretary Pompeo will travel to New York City, May 30-31, to meet with DPRK
Vice-Chairman of the Central Committee Kim Yong Chol. The Secretary and Vice-
Chairman Kim will discuss preparations for President Trump'’s expected summit
with Chairman Kim Jong Un in Singapore. []

Follow Secretary Pompeo’s travel via @StateDept on Twitter and go to the
Department’s Flickr account for the latest trip photos. Stay connected at
https://blogs.state.gov/engage, and keep track of all of the Secretary’s
travels at https://www.state.gov/secretary/travel/2018/index.htm.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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